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HEALTH OF THE PEOPLE MUST NOT BE TAKEN LIGHTLY: 

GOVERNOR TO DOCTORS 

 

Hon’ble Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri P.B. Acharya visited Itafort 

Dispensary, Itanagar on 30th January 2017 and interacted with the 

doctors, nurses and patients. 

Expressing his dismay at the condition of the facility, the Governor said 

that health of the people must not be taken lightly.  He advised them keep 

the compounds clean.  

During the visit, the Governor participated in the Polio Immunization 

programme and administered the two-drop polio vaccine to each of the 

under 5 years children, present for the purpose at the hospital. 
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